Annette Ryan

From: CorporateSupport.Unit [CorporateSupport.Unit@DCCAE.gov.ie]
Sent: 23 September 2020 12:23

To: forwardplan

Cc: CorporateSupport.Unit

Subject: Development Plan Review

Attachments: 20200922 Frm Clare CoCo re Clare County Development Plan.pdf

Good afternoon,

Please see below a reply from Waste Policy and Resource Efficiency Division ( a division of the Department of
Communications, Climate Action and Environment) for the subject below. | have attached your correspondence of
18/09/2020 for reference.

Please forward an acknowledgement of receipt to CorporateSupport.Unit@DCCAE.gov.ie at your earliest
convenience.
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From: Rosemary Gaul N S
Sent: 23 September 2020 10:13 QQORJ i

To: CorporateSupport.Unit
Cc: Niamh NiFhlaithbheartaigh
Subject: RE: Clare County Council re Clare County Development Plan 2022-2028

Hi Enda,
Please see below reply on behalf of the Waste Policy & Resource Efficiency division:

In respect of waste in the within documentation, we would be obliged if the local authority would consult directly
with their respective Regional Waste Management Planning Office regarding development of the final plans.

Kind regards,

Rocemary

Rosemary Gaul, CO
Waste Policy & Resource Efficiency

Roinn Cumarsaide, Gniomhaithe ar son na hAeraide & Comhshaoil
Department of Communications, Climate Action & Environment

Béthar an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Y35 AP90
Newtown Road, Wexford, Y35 AP90

T +353 (0)1 6782003
rosemary.gaul@dccae.gov.ie www.dccae.qgov.ie

SDG 12 — Responsible Consumption and Production



